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MARCH   THEMES 

 

 

 

1 Transfiguration 

  8     You Are Special 

15     Opportunity Given 

22     Basics 

29     Service 

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

1 The Sabbath 

8 Passover  Part 1 

15   Passover Part 2 

22   Feast of Unleavened Bread 

29   Feast of Firstfruits 

 SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

1 Jesus Shines Brighter 

  8   Looking Out For All 

15   Deeds vs. Words 

22   Keeping It Simple 

29   Expected to Serve 

Sunday Evening 

     8  Persistence Rewarded 

  15  Power in Prayer 

  22  Keep Working 

  29  Sacrificial Worship 

 

Remember to pray for  

School Administration  

     Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

 
 

BUILDING THE 
KINGDOM 
Around the 

World  
 

     The vast majority 
of our contacts, are 
leaders working in 
difficult conditions 
with extremely 
limited resourcces.  Things we take 
for granted:  food, Bibles, chairs, roof, 
transportation; are blessings they 

pray for. We experience frustration 
in our circumstance, it would 
make sense they would also face 
discouragement at times as well. 
     God is using our sharing from 
our Daily Bible Reading to bring 
encouragement, support and help 
for these leaders.   They will 
message their input, how God is 
using this ministry, or questions; 
to which we then respond.  This 
encouragement and prayer has 
kept a preacher who goes from 
village to village, going; a 
leadership training program 
committed to carrying out their 
ministry, hope for orphans, ; 
preacher of new congregation 
motivated, and much more. 
    Seminars that 
we have 
provided for 
children in 
Pakistan 
(picture at right) 
and for adults 
(picture at top of article) provide 
encouragement, teaching and 
support. 
     Lessons we have learned from 
our walk (we can’t do it; we have 
to rely on God; don’t become 
discouraged in doing good, we will 
reap a harvest, etc.) have been 

helpful to these 
fellow workers on the other side 
of the world. 
    We are also praying for workers 
who are presently in India and for 
those headed later this spring to 
Liberia for God to work through 
them! 

 
Food 

Distribution 
Begins 2

nd
 year! 

 

Saturday:  March  14th 
10 am- 1 pm 
City Church 

     We are continuing to monitor 
the response to our food 
distributions.  We are noticing a 
decrease in turnout nad we are 
praying this is the result of more 
people getting “back on their 
feet”.   We have heard testimonies 
like that from some, but will 
continue to watch to determine 
the continued need for such 
assistance.  Pray for God to give 
wisdom and clarity to how we 
continue this ministry. 
     

Coming to Vienna Township in 2020, 
is a Habitat for Humanity build.  These 
homes are done with volunteer labor.  
The recipient of the home has to 
provide over 200 hours of 
volunteering (on their home or for 
Habitat); and then will receive the 
home with a mortgage for the cost of 
materials (no interest is charged).  
The families are screened to assure 
that they will be able to afford the 
mortgage, utilities and living expenses 
once they move in. 
    You can pray, financially support or 
provide volunteer labor.   


